Posted: June 14, 2023

NEW MEXICO TECH

SCIENCE * ENGINEERING « RESEARCH UNIVERSITY

New Mexico Institute of Mining and Technology's Department of Electrical Engineering
invites applications for a Visiting Assistant Professor to begin the fall of 2023. The visiting
position is for one year in anticipation of a tenure track line opening in the fall of 2024. The
department seeks applicants who have a Ph.D. or are ABD in Electrical Engineering, or a
closely related field. Other required qualifications include: [1] an ability to teach Electrical
Engineering courses, at the undergraduate and/or graduate level; and [2] an ability to
support student academic success by engaging and encouraging students from diverse
academic, socioeconomic, and cultural backgrounds.

New Mexico Institute of Mining and Technology (New Mexico Tech) is located in Socorro,
NM, approximately 75 miles south of Albuquerque. A public research institution, New
Mexico Tech continues to top the College Factual rankings as New Mexico's Best College,
College with the Best Academics, Best Value College, and New Mexico's Top Public
University. New Mexico Tech is a federally-designated Hispanic Serving Institution. For
information about New Mexico Tech and the Department of Electrical Engineering, visit
their respective web pages at www.nmt.edu and www.ee.nmt.edu.

The start date for the position is August 7%, 2023. Applications received prior to July 1%,
2023 will be given full consideration; however, applications will continue to be accepted
until the position is filled.

A complete application for this position will include the following (all documents must be
merged into one single attachment):
1. Cover Letter
2. Curriculum vitae, no more than three pages in length, including a list of relevant
publications.
3. Two-page description of your teaching experience highlighting your commitment to
undergraduate education.
4. Names, daytime telephone numbers and email addresses of three references.

Materials should be sent to nmtjobapps@npe.nmt.edu c¢/o Rosa Jaramillo and copied to
Tiffany.Murtland@nmt.edu, with “Electrical Engineering Visiting Faculty Application 2023”
in the e-mail subject line.

New Mexico Tech is committed to creating a community in which a diverse population can
learn, live, and work in an atmosphere of tolerance, civility, and respect for the rights and
sensibilities of each individual. New Mexico Tech is an Equal Opportunity Employer. All those
interested in the position are encouraged to apply, including women, individuals from
marginalized groups, and persons with disabilities.



